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18 October 2006 WO230-0 1 

Re: Application for a waste licence by Valeco Limited, Ballard, Araglin, Kilworth, CO 
Cork. 

Dear Ms. Shanahan 

Thank you for your written correspondence received on lSfh October, 2006. I 
apologise for the delay in reply to your email of 19th September, 2006 and wish to 
take this opportunity to advise you that the licensing unit has set up an email address 
called licensina@,epa.ie to facilitate receipt of application related correspondence by 
email and to ensure prompt reply. I am to advise that further email correspondence 
should be directed to this address. 

In response to your query I am to advise that the information requested in the 
Agency's letter issued 1 3fh June, 2006 to Valeco Limited remains outstanding. I can 
confirm as previously advised that all documentation received in connection with this 
application will be made available to view on the Agency's website without delay. 
We endeavour to post documentation to our website the day following it's receipt 
unless there are particular technical problems preventing this. 

I 

Yours sincerely 



Shanahan, Nora 

Dear Ms. Clooney, 

With reference to above I am aware that you have previously advised that all 
documentation relating t o  this Waste Licence application can be viewed on the EPA's 
website. I am, however, anxious to know if the further information requested from 
Valeco has been submitted- by them and-if same-will-be-available lon-webs-i-Le-.-In -t-he-- __ - 

r------ --- ---- 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Shanahan, Nora 
19 September 2006 09:29 
'yclooney@epa. ie' 
Waste licence application No WO230-01 by Valeco Ltd, Ballard, Araglin, Kilworth, CO Cork 

Yours sincerely, 

Nora Shanahan (Sec. The Valley Residents Association) 

Address: Lyre, Araglin, Kilworth, CO Cork 

, .*. 


